
ITEM 169-103-R1115 
Attachment #1 

Memo 
 
To:  Board of Regents  
From:  Kevin McRae, Deputy Commissioner for Communications & Human Resources 
Date:  November 6, 2015 
Re:  Item 169-103-R1115 
  
I recommend approval of the FY 2016-17 labor agreement between the Montana University System and the 
Montana Public Employees Association covering certain classified staff at campuses throughout the Montana 
University System (except for Montana State University Northern, where classified staff are represented by the 
American Federation of State, County and Municipal Employees). 
 
The material economic component of this labor agreement is a wage increase of 50 cents per hour effective in 
January 2016 and January 2017. 
 


